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TOWN OF CRESTONE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

As per CRS 29-1-106 a public hearing will be held on Monday, August 21, 2023 at 2:00 

pm at Crestone Town Hall’s Alder Meeting Room (111 S. Alder St., Crestone, CO) 

regarding a 2023 supplemental budget. The draft budget is available for review at Town 

Hall and on the town website at 

https://townofcrestone.colorado.gov/sites/townofcrestone/files/documents/2023%20Draft%

20Supplemental%20Budget.pdf 

 

The town officers for the hearing are Mayor Danforth, and Trustees Adam Kinney, 

Benjamin Byer, Stephen Hume, Kizzen Laki, Kim Martinez, and Dennis Poslusny. 

Members of the public may submit comments on the Draft Supplemental Budget to the 

Town Clerk in one of the following ways: 

• In person at the 8/21 Public Hearing 

• Via email to crestoneclerk@gmail.com 

• Via USPS to the Town of Crestone (PO Box 64 Crestone, CO 81131) 

• Via the secure payment slot located to the right of the entrance to Town Hall (108 

W. Galena Ave.) 

(Posted on August 14, 2023) 
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